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January Overview 
 

• Our current student enrolment sits at 130. 
 

• Teachers are offering a full compliment of student clubs during the next few months.  
Here is what we presently have up and running: 

o Helping Hands Club for Grade 5 with Mrs. Ens 
o Lego Club for Grades 1-5 with Mrs. Ens 
o Coding Club for Grades 2-5 with Mrs. Ens 
o Mindfulness Club for Grades 2-4 with Mrs. Dueck and Mrs. Beettam 
o Floor Hockey for Grades 3-5 with Mrs. Treffner & Mrs. Mochnacz 
o Minecraft Club for Grade 4 with Mrs. Morris 
o Craft Club for Grades 3-5 with Mrs. Laurin-Clark and Ms. Schroeder 
o Puzzle Club for Grades 3-5 with Mrs. Laurin-Clark 

 

• We’ve partnered with RETSD’s Indigenous Education Support Specialist to offer a 6 week 
opportunity for students in Grades 3-5 who have self-identified their Indigenous identity. The 
Nanda Foods club will run through January and February here at Angus. Students will learn 
about and prepare a variety of traditional Indigenous foods and then share the meal together 
each week. 
 

• We will conduct both a Hold & Secure and a Lockdown Safety Drill this month. 
 

• Mr. Caithness has asked me to let the CSA know that the curling rink will likely not come to 
fruition this year due to some technical difficulties. (This is despite his best efforts). 
 

• Our staff will be meeting later this month to continue developing our shared literacy beliefs, to 
continue planning for our whole school project in the coming months, and to solidify our ideas 
around how we will recognize Black History Month. 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted- 
Bailey McIntyre, Principal 


